Liquor law review Potts Point

cornelis vankesteren	
Tue 15/03/2016 2:37 PM	
To:Liquor Law Review <liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;</liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>	

Dear Justice Calling,

I purchased my apartment at Potts Point (rear flat facing I am writing to inform you that I am opposed to any idea of the "Lock Out" laws being lifted or changed and I appeal to you to ensure that this law is retained in the future.

Prior to the Lock Out laws most weekends there was some form of violence in lewd behaviour fights, cars parking and blocking the driveway of the 24 hour parking garage which resulted in fights, cars honking for people to come and move their cars as they were blocked in - of course the owners of these cars were clubbing so we the residents of Kings Cross Road had to put up with this racket till dawn! Almost every weekend all our garbage bins would be turn over and all the contents spilled on the street. However since the Lock Out laws were introduced all this type of behaviour has been reduced by what I feel is about 80%.

So please your Honour consider our request for the laws to be retained so we can get some sleep and rest on weekends.

Yours sincerely,

Cornelis van Kesteren

